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W6EK Field Day Visit 
2 messages

Gary Frerking <gfrerking@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 26, 2018 at 12:06 PM
To: JenMonten@placer.ca.gov
Cc: Brian Gohl <ai6us@titaniumsatellite.com>

Jennifer,
 
I wanted to personally extend my sincere appreciation to you for taking the time to drop by our Field Day event. I hope
you enjoyed your visit as much as we enjoyed having you... and I also hope you'll continue to visit us in the future. The
ARRL Field Day is always held on the fourth full weekend of June.
 
Our YouTube personality, Bob K6UDA released his Field Day summary video today, and I'm pleased to point out that you
have a starring role! You can see his video here: https://youtu.be/QCMANYl1XvA
 
Again, on behalf of the Sierra Foothills Amateur Radio Club (SFARC), thanks.
 
- Gary Frerking  KC3PO
- 2018 W6EK Field Day Chair
 
 

Jennifer Montgomery <JenMonten@placer.ca.gov> Tue, Jun 26, 2018 at 5:11 PM
To: Gary Frerking <gfrerking@gmail.com>

Thanks Gary, I really enjoyed myself and had a great �me talking to friends old and new!

 

Jennifer Montgomery

Placer County Supervisor, District 5

530-889-4010

 

From: Gary Frerking [mailto:gfrerking@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 12:07 PM 
To: Jennifer Montgomery 
Cc: Brian Gohl 
Subject: W6EK Field Day Visit

 

Jennifer,

 

I wanted to personally extend my sincere appreciation to you for taking the time to drop by our Field Day event. I hope
you enjoyed your visit as much as we enjoyed having you... and I also hope you'll continue to visit us in the future. The
ARRL Field Day is always held on the fourth full weekend of June.
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